January 16, 2018

The Office of the Mayor CC: President of Council

Dear Mayor Keller and President Waters:

This letter is to express my intention to resign my seat as Council-At-Large for the City of Cheviot following the regularly scheduled council meeting on January 16th, 2018. It has been a pleasure to serve the people of Cheviot and work with a great group of individuals who are dedicating to driving the City of Cheviot forward.

Although I will no longer be living in Cheviot, I look forward to staying involved in the community and participating in its many events. 2018 will be a great year for the City!

I could not be more thankful for this experience!

Respectfully Submitted,

Patrick Tiettmeyer